
 
Green Valley Women Golfers 
Board Meeting – April 6, 2010 

 
Members in Attendance –  Cindy Hamilton,  Lynne Waslohn, Diane Thompson,  Jane Sullivan, Julie Osborn,, Diane 
Kelly, Dolly Coleman, Carol Detrick, Carolyn Roth, Linda Brooks, Sharon Murray, Joan Mumaugh, Sue Teakle, Carol 
Murray Pat Collins.  
 
Meeting was called to order at 2:30 p.m. by Cindy Hamilton, Captain. 
 
Minutes from February were read and approved. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Update on Eastbay, Northbay, Futures Meeting  
 
Team play is starting soon but players for B range and C&D are still needed for Eastbay.  Team clothes have arrived 
and are in the pro shop.  It was requested that a match play rule seminar be scheduled.  Sharon Murray will teach and it 
will be scheduled for Tuesday, April 13 after golf. 
 
Gold Cup 
  
Scheduled for September 15 this year. 
 
Golf Committee Update  
 
Per Sharon Geis, the committee will not budge on their decision to eliminate outside play on Fridays. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Invitational Bank Account 
 
A motion was made, duly seconded and passed to add the following signers to the invitational account:  Diane 
Thompson, Julie Osborn and Loretta Mcinnis. 
 
Invitational 
 
Wine is being donated,, raffle prizes are still needed.  Pat Spencer is arranging volunteers.  There will be a cocktail 
party on Wednesday night and men are invited.  Players can register, raffle tickets will be sold.  Tee prize jackets are in 
Marks office for color and size selection.  June 1 may be the deadline for ordering.  Sign up sheet in ladies locker room 
for selection. 
 
Handicap Tournament Update 
 
Sign-up sheet is circulating for this tournament. 
 
Mini Invitational 
 
Food and prizes are in place. 
 
Guest Day 
 
Next guest days are April 20 and May 25.  Pat Collins and Ann Gemmer are handling. 
 
Home and Home 
 
Scheduled for April 27.  Sign-up sheet will be posted soon. 
 
Standing Rule Change  
 
Removal of the W omen’s Western Golf Association pin from the standing rules was approved by vote. 
 



Ace Day  
 
Separate cards are not required for Ace Day.  Standing rule states that only games that are posted as T score require  
separate cards.  It is important, however, that the cards be filled out completely with first name, last name, net score, 
date attested, handicap. 
 
OTHER BUSINESS 
 
Unofficial Guest Day 
 
Per Pat Collins, play was much too slow.  Suggestions were made to have a friendly, organized game that day to try to 
speed up play. 
 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 3:00. 
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Lynne Waslohn, Secretary 


